
Report on Webinar: Women Financial Independency Program 

Introduction: A webinar titled “Women Financial Independency Program” was 
successfully conducted on 20th May 2025, from 11:00 AM to 12:00 PM, under the 
Government of India’s Investor Awareness Program, initiated by SEBI. The event aimed 
to educate women about essential financial concepts, ensuring financial security and 
independence. 

Objectives: The primary objectives of the webinar were: 

●​ To empower women with financial knowledge. 
●​ To raise awareness about safe financial planning. 
●​ To guide participants on secure investment strategies and fraud prevention. 

Agenda: The session covered the following key topics: 

●​ Women’s Encouragement and Wealth Awareness 
●​ Safe Retirement Planning for Women 
●​ Future Financial Growth Strategies 
●​ Awareness of Financial Frauds 
●​ Practical Knowledge on Financial Planning 
●​ Dos & Don’ts for Investors & Entrepreneurs 
●​ Precautions for Cyber Financial Frauds 
●​ Tax-Related Investment Strategies 

Program Details: 

●​ Organizer: Government of India (under SEBI’s Investor Awareness Programs) 
●​ Date: 20th May 2025 
●​ Time: 11:00 AM - 12:00 PM 
●​ Language: Hindi & English 
●​ Platform: Online (Zoom) 

Program Execution: The session commenced with a welcome address by Mr.Tushaar 
Awasthy, followed by an introduction to the importance of financial awareness among 
women. The expert speakers provided insights on the mentioned topics, ensuring a 
product-neutral approach. The focus was on knowledge sharing, with practical examples 
and strategies. 



Participant Engagement: The session witnessed enthusiastic participation from women 
across various backgrounds. The participants actively interacted with the speakers, asking 
questions and sharing their experiences. 

Conclusion: The webinar was a great success, achieving its objective of spreading 
financial awareness among women. It emphasized the importance of financial planning, 
risk management, and fraud prevention. The participants appreciated the informative 
session and requested similar programs in the future. 

  
 



 

  


